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Communication and Language
Stories and books we have enjoyed this week!

Literacy
In Literacy this week we heard a version of the

story Jack and the Beanstalk. The children chose

a character and setting to write about and then

went on their own adventure. They thought about

what other treasures the giant might have and how

Jack could be caught!

In phonics we have been re-capping the sounds

ar, or, ur, ow and oi.

Maths
In maths this week we have been practising ordering

numbers and checking to see if they are in the correct

position by looking at the staircase pattern and making

comparisons. Our maths puppet, Monsieur Cochon had a go

at ordering the Numberblocks, the children were eager to

notice when he had made a mistake and used their

reasoning skills to say why. We then went on to think about

more and fewer, adding and taking away toppings from our

pizza!

Understanding the World
On Wellie Wednesday this week we planted our own pea

seeds and are looking forward to them growing. We have

been thinking about the things the peas will need to grow.

We also have been talking about which parts of the plants

might grow first. In PSED we been thinking about looking

after our classroom and home. Lots of children explained

that they tidied their bedrooms and helped with sorting the

washing etc

Expressive  Arts and Design
This week the children have been exploring MakeDo tools

such as cardboard saws, fold markers and hole makers.

Some children enjoyed practicing with the equipment, whilst

others had a clear Idea of the structure that they wanted to

created. Some children added special screws to join the

cardboard pieces together.

At home you could try:
• Practise reading phase 2 and 3 tricky words

• Use a plate and add small objects such as lego bricks, 

dried pasta, cereals etc as pizza toppings (no more 

than 7 to start with) then add or take away pieces, 

asking your child how it has changed – are there more 

or fewer? 

• Talk about what a plant needs to make it grow, maybe 

you could create a picture or even use your phonic 

skills to write a list!

Notes for Parents
We have had another great week! The children are

particularly enjoying using the apparatus in our P.E.

sessions and it has been lovely to see their confidence

develop in just a couple of weeks. Don’t forget to check

to see when it is your child’s ‘Be the Teacher’ session.

Please also see below for the end of year expectations.

Have a great weekend!

The Foundation Team





Date Child Date Child

Friday 21st March Ella Friday 23rd May Tabby

Friday 28thMarch Chester Friday 6th June Kemal

Friday 25th April Prim Friday 13th June Willow

Friday 2nd May Ignacy Friday 20th June Lottie

Friday 9th May Laycee Friday 27th June Cody

Friday 16th May Jake

Be the Teacher Timetable




